
April 16, 1975

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

I am enclosing six rolls of KODACHROME 25 Film which 
we've tested and confirmed to be ASA 25. I hope you 
will try some tests on this film and see if you agree 
with us that the ASA is indeed 25.

I also believe you will find this film has a slightly 
less warm color bias than your previous emulsion.

The three slides you sent us are enclosed. Thank you 
for allowing us to investigate this matter for you.
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Sincerely

W. Scott Grover
Product Programs Coordinator 

Reversal Color Products
Professional & Finishing 

Markets Division
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